
Hello everyone and welcome to our new Swain House Primary 

School newsletter! I am very excited to be sharing this with you. 

We will be sending the newsletter out every Friday with           

information about what has been happening in school during 

the week and information about upcoming events. We will also 

include the weekly National Online Safety poster which gives 

you information about how to keep your child safe whilst online. 

If you would like to let us know about any of your child’s      

achievements out of school, we would love to share this in the 

newsletter, so please get in touch with school and let us know! 

Children in Key Stage 2 have an exciting new reading scheme that they are eager to start using! To help 

develop a ‘love of reading’, we have purchased the ‘Reading Planet Stars to Supernova’ reading scheme 

from Rising Stars! The scheme provides carefully levelled books that match up to your child’s reading 

ability. Each child from Year 3 to Year 6 should have been sent home with a brand new reading book for 

them to enjoy at home! Please find time to have a look at these new books with your children and     

listen to them read. Also, keep an eye out for some more information about how this scheme will be 

used in school over the next few weeks.  



This week, children in Matisse and Kandinsky class went on a visit to 

Morrisons. As part of their Proud to be from Bradford theme, the     

children in Year 1 have been street detectives and have learnt all 

about the different types of shops you might find on the street. They 

have looked at what shops were like in the past and visited Morrisons 

to compare an old shop to a modern day shop.  

The children in Great Oak Nursery came back to school in September to some exciting new equipment 

in their outdoor area. We have worked with a company called ‘Outdoor Classrooms’ to enhance our 

outdoor area in Early Years and the children have enjoyed getting to grips with their new trim trail.  

They have also enjoyed reading stories on the newly made benches and tree stump stools.  

If you have any news about your child’s achievements that you would like to share in our newsletter, 

please speak to your child’s class teacher! 



 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our families who consistently work to ensure their 

children’s attendance and punctuality is high. Getting these important habits established early on in 

your child’s life will make a difference in their future. There is a proven link between attendance and 

achievement and it is therefore very important that your child attends school and is on time unless 

they are too unwell to do so. Our doors open at 8.30am and close at 8.40am.  

Please see the information below for our whole school and class attendance.  

  Early Years and Key Stage 1:                   Key Stage 2: 

Congratulations to Matisse Class and Mozart Class for having the best attendance this week. 

Well Done to JK Rowling Class and Elgar Class for having no lates! 

 

Our whole school attendance this week: 

These are the letters that have been sent out this week. If you have not received any of these letters, 

please speak to your child’s class teacher or contact the office on 01274 639049. 

National Online Safety - How to be green with your cash 

4/10/22 - Reception Reading Café 

4/10/22 - Little Acorns stay-and-play session 

4/10/22 - Great Oak Nursery stay-and-play session  

5/10/22 - Year 5 Ingleborough Hall Visit 

5/10/22 - KS2  Reading Planet 

5/10/22 - Multiplication Times Table Check  

5/10/22 - Harvest  

CLASS 
PERCENTAGE 

% 

LATES 

Elm 94% 2 

Willow 96.7% 3 

Kandinsky 94% 1 

Matisse 96.8% 3 

Lowry 95.2% 1 

Van Gogh 95.5% 3 

CLASS PERCENTAGE %  LATES 

Anne Fine 97% 1 

Roald Dahl 96.6% 2 

JK Rowling 95.8% 0 

J Wilson 96.9% 3 

Elgar 96% 0 

Mozart 97.9% 1 

Beethoven 95.8% 1 

Vivaldi 96.6% 1 

96.1% 





 

Our Breakfast Club opens at 7.30am at a cost 

of £2.50 each per day or at 7.45am at the cost 

of £2.00 each per day. Children from Nursery 

to Year 6 can attend.  

If you would like to book your child into    

Breakfast Club, please use ParentPay. 

Our After School Club is available until 4pm at 

a cost of £2.00 each per day.  

If you would like to book your child into After 

School Club, please use ParentPay. 

We also offer an Extra Club service that runs until 5.30pm at a cost of £4.00 per day. 

If you would like to book your child into Extra Club, please use ParentPay. 

If you have any problems booking any of our before or after school clubs, please contact Miss 

Armitage, one of our learning mentors. 

Tuesday  11/10/22 10.30-11.15 

2.15-3:00  

Little Acorns              

Stay-and-play 

Wednesday  12/10/22 9.00-10.00 

2.00- 3.00  

Reception                 

Reading Café  

Thursday 13/10/22 10.30-11.15 

2.15-3:00  

Great Oak Nursery 

Stay-and-play 

Tuesday  18/10/22 All Day Harvest Day 

Thursday 20/10/22 5.30-7.00 Halloween Disco 



 

On Thursday 20th October 2022, the Friends 

of Swain House Primary School will be 

hosting the first school disco of the year.     

Following some feedback, the discos will now 

start at 5.30pm and finish at 7.00pm.  

More details will follow soon but we look   

forward to seeing you all dressed up in your 

best Halloween outfits. 

Next week, parents of children in our Early 

Years, will have an opportunity to come into 

school to spend some time with their children 

in their new setting. As you can see, Little 

Acorns and Great Oak Nursery will be hosting 

a stay-and-play session and Reception will be 

hosting a reading café.  

We look forward to seeing as many of you 

there as possible! 

On Tuesday 18th October 2022, we will be 

having a Harvest Day. Due to faults with our 

projector in the main hall, we cannot host our 

usual Harvest presentation. Instead, children 

will be having a Harvest day. Children will be 

able to come to school in autumnal clothing 

and will do lots of harvest activities.  

Keep an eye out on the class gallery pages to 

see what your children have been up to! 



This week, our ‘Wake Up Wednesday’ guide from National Online Safety is all about 

‘How to be green with your tech’. 




